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SUSPICIOUS INCIDENT – POSSIBLE CHILD LURING 
 

 

On March 21, 2018, at approximately 8:00 AM, a male white subject stopped his vehicle in the 

area 2500 block of Barkwood Road. Four juveniles were waiting at the bus stop when the male 

subject drove up to them and asked, “need a lift?”. The juveniles told the male subject they were 

waiting for the bus and he drove away. The male subject remained inside his vehicle when the 

question was asked. The juveniles did not know the male and did not recognize the vehicle he 

was driving. The male is described as being 35-50 years old, having white or gray hair and 

driving a black 4-door vehicle.   

 

The Schaumburg Police Department asks for anyone with information regarding this incident 

contact the Investigation Division at 847-882-3534. 
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